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Dedicated to preserving the future of Readington’s past. 

 

Eversole Hall House • Cold Brook School • Bouman Stickney Farmstead • Taylor’s Mill 

 

 

 

Volunteer Opportunities 

 

The Readington Museums seek individuals who are interested in local history, 

historic preservation, colonial gardening, or educational programming to serve as 

volunteers. If interested call (908) 236-2327 or email 

readingtonmuseums@gmail.com 

Volunteer Opportunities Include: 

• Fence Painting 

• Garden Maintenance 

• Barn Sweeping 

• Help with Barn Dance/Program Parking, Signage, and Set-up 

• Clean Letter Tiles from rt. 523 sign. Can be done at the Bouman-Stickney Farmstead. (a 

few hours each month) 

• Submit Press Releases to Online Media Sites. (Requires a meeting to train and need a 

laptop) 

• Museum House Cleaning 

• Historical Interpretation/Reenacting 

• Building Preservation 
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